
 

  

Health Overview and Scrutiny Panel (HOSP) 
Scrutiny Monitoring – 5 December 2019 

 

Date Title Action proposed Action Taken Progress 
Status 

24/10/19 HHFT – 
Proposed 
Orthopaedic 
Transformation 

1) That Hampshire Hospitals Foundation Trust ensure 
that the next scheduled update to Hampshire’s 
Health and Adult Social Care Committee on the 
proposals for Trauma and Orthopaedic services is 
circulated to the Panel. 

Agreed.  The Hampshire Health and Adult Social Care 
Committee is expecting this item to return to the 
Committee on 4 March 2020. 

 

24/10/19 Adult Social 
Care Update 

1) That, in response to concerns raised about the 
Director of Public Health reporting to the Executive 
Director – Wellbeing in the new Council structure, and 
the need for Public Health to have a much broader 
remit than Adult Social Services, the Panel are 
provided with assurance from the Chief Executive 
that the Director of Public Health would continue to 
have senior level influence across the full range of 
their accountabilities within the new structure. 

Responses from the Chief Executive and Deputy 
Chief Executive circulated to the Panel on 12/11/19. 

Complete 

2) That the Panel are provided with the current ratio of 
adult social care workers per 1,000 of the 
Southampton population that are aged over 65.  
(Paragraph 61 Peer Review)  

The current ratio of social workers per 1,000 of the 
Southampton population aged over 65 is 2. The 
council’s draft budget for 2020/21 contains a proposal 
to employ additional social workers. 

Complete 

3) That the enablers of change, particularly staff 
engagement and satisfaction, are measured and 
incorporated into the Adult Care performance 
dataset. 

The Adult Care performance dataset is being 
reviewed by the Adult Social Care Improvement Board 
with a view to measuring and reporting on enablers of 
change, including staff engagement and satisfaction. 

These measures will reported to Panel as part of the 
next Adult Care performance update during 2020/21. 

 

4) In recognition that most local authorities responsible 
for adult care services are seeking to develop 
technological solutions to transform how services 
are delivered, it is recommended that the Council 
explores opportunities to share the cost of research 
and development with other local authorities and 
representative organisations to improve economies 
of scale and reduce duplication.   

Opportunities to collaborate with other local authorities 
and representative organisations will be identified and 
pursued, wherever feasible, through the Adult Social 
Care Improvement Programme. 

Panel will be appraised of progress as part of the next 
Adult Care performance update during 2020/21.  

 

  


